PRAYER ITEMS

Bridgeway

Pray for our MOPS program as they get going for the fall programming. Pray that the 'Mom's would be blessed each week. Please contact Carly Neustaeter if you are willing to help with baby-sitting.

Sick & Shut In

Gertie Penner Henrietta Friesen, Nettie Falk Kay Hoffman, John Tacholsky John Braun Herb Tacholsky, Arlone Wirsche Ormond Klaassen, John Neustaeter and Helen Doerksen Cypress Regional Hospital Herbert Nursing Home Herbert Heritage Manor Gull Lake Care Centre The Meadows

Saskatchewan Conference of MB Churches

FIRST WINNIPEG, NEXT...THAILAND: Please pray for Pastor

Brad Schroeder (Christian Fellowship Church – Lanigan), his

wife Casadi, and their children. They're in Winnipeg these

next two weeks for training with MB Mission prior to leaving

to Thailand for a mission's trip from October 2017 to

January 2018

MB Pastors

Pray for Jeff & Jennifer Siemens serving at West Portal Church.

MB Missions

Jill Ramer serves with MB Mission in Thailand. Pray for discipline and perseverance for Jill as she continues her studies in the Thai language and culture. Pray for the Phan Tong church plant in Central Thailand.

Swift Current Churches

Pray for the Ministry at St Stephen's Anglican Church.

Bridgeway Community Church Mennonite Brethren 306-773-8945; bridgeway@sasktel.net www.bccsc.ca

SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 17, 2017

Our Mission
To Glorify God and Make Him Known



Our Core Values
To live Christ-Centered lives of
Love, Grace, Humility, Spiritual Maturity
& Mission.

This Morning at Bridgeway
9:30 Life Classes & Coffee Hour Fellowship
10:45 Worship, Prayer & the Word
Teen Challenge

Welcome to our Sunday morning Worship Service! We want to give a special welcome this morning to the team from" Teen Challenge". Curtis Klassen and his team will lead us in worship and Teen Challenge will share how God has had an impact on the lives of some of the young people that they work with.

Prayer Room - Sunday morning prayer @ 10:30 each Sunday.

Connection Cards - are in the pews and we would encourage you to use these so we can connect with you in a meaningful way.

Children's bulletins for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available at the Children's Ministry Bulletin Board.

Nursery – Supervised Child Care is available during the worship service in the "Play Room" in the north hallway for ages 3 and under September 17 – Sylvia Martens & Danae Martens September 24 – Marilyn Wall & Levin Wiebe

THIS WEEK September 17 - 23, 2017

Office Hours: 9 - 12 & 1 - 4

MONDAY

*Fine Stitch Quilting – 1:00

*Evening Quilting – 6:30pm

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Youth 7 - 10 pm

Photo Scavenger Hunt

SATURDAY

Gym Rental

LIFE GROUPS

We are looking forward to Life Groups beginning again this Fall. It is exciting to know that every week about 60 people are studying the Bible and praying together. Thanks to those of you who are hosting and leading.

Please feel free to contact Harold & Sylvia Martens if you want to be a part of this or to be a Leader. More information will follow.

Meeting Days:

Jerry and Lee Funk.....Sunday (College & Career)
Marilyn Wall.... Tuesday
Ryan and Rachael Wiebe...Tuesday
Gerald and Joyce Voth....Wednesday
Harold and Sylvia Martens....Wednesday
Joe Martens ...Wednesday (Men)
Bob and Betty Cappelle.....Thursday
Lorna Werner.... Thursday



MCC School Kits – Bags and a list of items to fill your bag with are on the table in the Foyer by the "Governance Tree" or if you would like to just donate and have Lia Klassen do the shopping for you please put your name on the list there at the table.

<u>Camp Happenings</u>: Jerry Dennill and the WBBC board have recognized the evolution of the camp and the need for a director to build on the legacy and advancements of the past decade. As such, they have mutually agreed now is the time for renewal.

With the blessing of the WBBC board, Jerry and Liz will complete their ministry with the camp September 30, 2017. We wish them all the best. Please continue remembering in prayer, Jerry and Liz and West Bank through the transition.

<u>Congratulations</u> to Darren & Chantel on the birth of Jesse Robert on Monday Sept 11th, 9lb1oz, 21½ inches long! <u>Thank you</u> from Darren & Chantel for all the kindness shown to them, especially this past week with the meals and phone calls of encouragement. We appreciate you all.